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ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER No. 019 
Series of 2023 
 
FOR:   NATIONAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS 

ALL CHAPTER OFFICERS AND TRUSTEES  
ALL SOCIETY CHAIRPERSONS AND MEMBERS 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 

  
SUBJECT: IECEP SUPPORT FOR THE PTC 5TH PHILIPPINE ENGINEERING SUMMIT  

 
DATE 20 JULY 2023 
  
The PTC-led event 5th Philippine Engineering Summit with the theme “Engineering a 
Better Future: Creating Sustainable and Inclusive Communities” is happening on August 
25-26, 2023 at the Iloilo Convention Center, Iloilo City. IECEP Inc., being a member 
organization of the Philippine Technological Council (PTC), is one with PTC in this 
endeavor. 
 
As such, all Chapters and Societies are hereby enjoined to support the event by 
promoting, attending or participating on the conduct of the summit. IECEP Chapter/s 
and members, nearby or on the vicinity of Iloilo City are hereby highly encouraged to 
participate on the Face-to-Face summit. Registration details are available on various 
PTC and IECEP postings made on social media pages. 
 
It is understood that activities to be attended in compliance to this Order shall be on 
the Chapter's financial account or the attending member’s financial account. 
Accomplishment reports shall be compiled and submitted to the National Secretariat 
(secretariat@iecepnational.com) and the National Secretary General 
(secretary.general@iecepnational.com). Compliance to this Order shall be duly 
considered support to National issuances and related recognitions.  Should you have 
clarifications regarding this Order, you may contact the Secretary General, Engr. Kris 
Andrew B. Trinidad, via the email address above. 
 
Provisions stated on this order shall be effective immediately. Furthermore, this Order 
shall be posted in IECEP's Medium of General Circulation. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
  
 
 
Engr. Lyle Anthony Jowill G. Villas 
National President 
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